
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear New Delegate: 

 

An orientation program will be provided for new delegates on Friday, May 13, 2022, at 4:30 

p.m., in the Philadelphia Ballroom.  

 

During this session, PSEA Vice President Aaron Chapin will review the House of Delegates 

Standing Rules and Procedures. Experienced delegates are also invited to attend. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in Philadelphia. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard W. Askey 

President 
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